
 

 

Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
October 6, 2014 General Meeting 

 
 

Attendees: Joe Mahar, Autumn Angelus, Frank Ponti, Craig Kane, Anne Sullivan, Aaron Warren 
Absent: Chris Gilbert 
Guests: Renee Brecht & Sal Mangiafico 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:30pm. 
Meeting began with a presentation on invasive species by Renee Brecht from the American Littoral 
Society.   
 
September minutes were approved with minor changes. (Motion by CK, seconded by AW)  
 
Discussion:  

• Aaron’s swearing-in was discussed.  A form will be provided for him to sign.   

• Correspondence:   
o Minor Subdivision at airport – Kenny Fones – house being separated from the airport 

property, no variances, will re-visit in November. 
Old business: 

o Ann confirmed that the poster contest kids were correct. 
o Joe spoke with Mayor McKelvey- SCIA still in the works.  Freeholder meeting to take 

place in Alloway Oct. 15th. Let the Twp. committee know that we are here for whatever 
they may need. 

New business: 

o Review plant list in township statutes, take out all invasive.  Many nurseries grow them.   
o  Be sure to self-document any invasives that you see. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:04 pm. (Motion by CK, seconded by AS) 
 
 
 


